
13th October 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a lot going on in school over the last couple of weeks. Some of our Year 3 class have been 

to a competition called New Age Curling. They all had a wonderful evening and we would like to thank 

Miss Dark and Miss O Keefe for taking them to this event. We think it is very important that the        

children have a chance to represent school at lots of events and competitions so it’s great to see the 

children doing so well. 

The EYFS children this year have settled in really well and we had lots of families visiting for our open 

day for next year. If you have a child starting school next year and need help completing the form 

please come to the office and they will assist you. Reception have also enjoyed a teddy bears picnic 

last week in the forest school. Reception always has brilliant activities going on and the children and 

staff always look like they are having an amazing time. 

We have had a number of schools and other Head teachers visiting to learn from our practice here at 

Primet this term. We are very proud of the children and the staff, everyone wants the best for the    

children and to deliver top class lessons daily. It is lovely to share the excellent practice our teachers 

and TA’s are delivering so the children are always making excellent progress. The progress scores from 

last years SATS are again some of the best across Lancashire and Primet has an excellent reputation for 

super outcomes. This is helped by the excellent support from all our families. 

Have a lovely weekend  

 

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head teacher 

 

NEWS 

Dates for your Diary 
Thursday 19th October- School Photographs 
Friday 20th October -  BREAK UP 
Monday 30th October - Return to school  
Tuesday 31st October –Halloween Disco KS1 1:00-2:00 
KS2 2:00-3:00 
9th November - EYFS Open Evening 3:10-5:30pm 
13th November -Assessment week, anti-bullying and 
Children in Need 
22nd    November-  Parents evening 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club 

Did you know we have Breakfast Club from 7:15am and 
Afterschool Club until 5:10pm.  

Breakfast Club is £3:50 per day, All children receive 
breakfast  

Afterschool club is £4:00 until 4pm and £6:00 until 
5:10pm, all children receive a snack 
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Certificate & Award Winners 
 

6th October 2023 
Reception: Elisa, Alessia, Sharon  
Year 1:  Richie-Ray, Maison, Aroldas 
Year 2:  Mohammad Ariz, Miley, Rafeh 
Year 3:  Elena, Charlie, Mark, Zachary 
Year 4:  Mason, Noel, Katelyn 
Year 5: Oscar, Noah, Abdul 
Year 6:  Emily, Fatme, Abia 
Lunchtime award:  Rafeh, Neva  
Attendance:  KS1 -  Reception KS2– Year 5  
 

13th October 2023 
Reception - Lucas, Addison, Alina 
Year 1: Maison, Moeen, Masooma 
Year 2: Saim, Mujtaba, Amalia 
Year 3: Sukayna, Zachary, Beatrice 
Year 4: Darcie, Luke, Theo 
Year 5: Ava, Dragos, Jing 
Year 6: Haram, David, Inaya 
Lunchtime award: Oliver, Klay 
Attendance:  KS1–  Year 1 KS2-Year 5 

Mark, Elena –Year 3 

Freddie,  Noel -Year 4 

Abdul –Year 6 

Reception Class Teddy Bears Picnic  

Follow us on Facebook  

www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

              Anwaar –Year 6 

 



Our Family Support Worker Mrs Eccles 
can be contacted by phone on 01282 
864607 or 07715653786 or via Whats 
App. She is also available on the yard at 
the beginning and end of the school day. 
Mrs Eccles can provide advice and sup-
port to help families and can help with 
accessing additional support service. 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs 
Eccles if you need any support. 

Our school PTA is organising various 
events to raise money for school and to 
promote the school in the local area.  If 
you would like to get involved in helping 

out, please contact the school office  
Everyone welcome! 

 

Punctuality and Attendance 
Please ensure your child attends school 
every day. If for any reason your child 
will be absent, please contact the school 
office by 9am. 
 
School starts at 8:45 please ensure your 
child is here on time. The children start 
on their lessons when they arrive in 
school and if your child is late, they miss 
important teaching and learning time.  
If you are struggling with attendance or 
punctuality, please contact the school 
office or speak to our  Family Support 
Worker, Mrs Eccles 
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Children with 100% attendance could be 
in  chance of winning a bike.  

The winner will be drawn at the end of 
the term!  


